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15 August 2006

Dr. Masakazu Sengoku
Niigata University
Faculty of Engineering
2-8050, Ikarashi
Niigata 950-2181
Japan

Dear Dr. Sengoku:

Congratulations! On behalf of the IEEE Regional Activities Vice President, Pedro Ray, it is a pleasure to inform
you that the requirements of the IEEE RAB Operations Manual have been met, and the IEEE Shinetsu
Section has been approved. The effective date of this Section formation is 26 June 2006.

The Geocode for the IEEE Shin’etsu Section is R00004; please use this on all correspondence.

The IEEE Shin’etsu Section’s boundaries are defined as:

Nagano and Niigata Prefectures, postal codes 380 through 399 and 940 though 959.

We have recorded you as the Chair. When an election has been held, please report the names and member
numbers of the new officers to the IEEE using the online Officer Confirmation form at
http://www.ieee.org/scsreports.

You will find additional information to assist you and your fellow Section volunteers on the Section/Chapter
Support web page http://www.ieee.org/scs. A Section Officer training program is available at
http://www.ieee.org/officers. Please contact Regional Activities Section/Chapter Support staff if you need
additional assistance (sec-chap-support@ieee.org).

We extend our best wishes for the successful operation of this new Section.

Sincerely,

Cecelia Jankowski
Managing Director
Regional Activities

cc: P. Ray - Regional Activities Vice President
S. Takeuchi - Region 10 Director



